EDWARD WATERS COLLEGE



Division of Institutional Advancement

July 7, 2010

The Honorable Corrine Brown

Jacksonville, FL 32208

Dear Congresswoman Brown:

Thank you for your generous gift of executive office furniture and accessories for the Office of the President valued at \$8,000 made in 2009. This gift has allowed our president to conduct official meetings for the College in a most befitting and professional manner.

We can say that, but for your generosity, we would have expended \$8,000 for comparable furniture and accessories. Please know that the dollars saved enabled us to directly support the programs and services we provide for the well-being of our students.

Once again we thank you for so graciously donating the above mentioned items to Edward Waters College. Please consult your tax specialist for any possible benefit to you for this contribution made in 2009.

Respectfully yours,

Eurmon Hervey, Ed.D **Executive Vice President**

Cc: Nathaniel Glover, Jr., Interim President

Your potential tax-deduction is based on the stated value for the goods and services you provided. This letter will serve as your receipt.

Edward Waters College Tax Exempt #

GOVERNMENT EXHIBIT 21U 3:16-cr-93-J-32JRK



1658 Kings Road, Jacksonville, Florida 32209 • phone 904.470.8250 • fax 904.470.8041 • www.ewc.edu